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The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on August 13, 2020. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• District gave an update on Instructional Assistant Work Group.  Four meeting dates are 
scheduled for Aug. 14, 17, 24 & 26, 2020. 

• The team discussed and assigned the appropriate salary range for the position of 
Assistant Principal’s Secretary. 

• The team discussed the restructuring of the position of Use of Facility Coordinator and 
assigned the appropriate salary range. 

• Team discussed a process and a schedule for addressing reclassification requests for 
2020-2021 school year 

• Team identified the articles they will be bringing forward to discuss for the 2020-21 
bargaining year. 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
September 3 & 4, 2020. 
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